
 

 

      July 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 11 September 2018 

at 6.30pm in Coombe Hall. 

The meeting will offer opportunities for discussion about the important year ahead. Attending the evening 

will be Mr Kelly (Headteacher), Mr Banks (Deputy Headteacher), Mr Ladha (Assistant Headteacher, Head 

of Sixth Form), the Subject Leaders of English, Maths and Science, Mrs Elliot from our Support for 

Learning Department and myself. 

The programme for the evening will be: 

 The Year 11 Programme of Events 

 Effective study habits 

 How the school is going to support your son/daughter to maximise his/her achievement. 

 Higham Lane Sixth Form 

 Specific information about the year ahead in English, Maths and Science. 

Please park on the school playground at the rear of the building. 

We do hope that you will be able to attend this important meeting at the start of this key year for your 

son/daughter. 

 

   Yours sincerely 

M Davies (Mr) 
 

Progress Leader Year 11 

 


